
Registration for all students K-12 will be held in the HIGH 
SCHOOL commons on Thursday, August 2, from 8:00 a.m.
—1:00 p.m. and again from 4:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m.  High 
school, middle school and elementary students may regis-
ter and pay fees anytime during these hours. 
 
Registration fees for the 2012-2013 school year wil l be: 
 
  K-5 $35 
  6-8 $40 
  9-12 $75 
Other possible fees include: 

• Activity tickets and yearbooks may be purchased. 

• Students taking Industrial Technology will owe a fee at 
the end of the hex or school year based upon the project the students select. 

• A fee could be assessed at the end of the school year for any undue damage to 
a textbook. 

• Driver’s Education fee will be $255. 
 
Breakfast and lunch prices for the 2012-2013 school  year: 

• Elementary—Breakfast—1.00; Lunch—$1.75 

• Middle School/High School—Breakfast—1.00; Lunch—$1. 90 

• Meals for visiting adults are $2.70 

• Extra milk—.50 
 
Free and reduced price lunch forms are included in this mailing and will also be 
available at registration or in the Superintendent’s office. 
 
Your family’s lunch account is managed district-wide, rather than by building.  When 
you deposit money in your child’s account at the elementary, middle or high school, 
that amount will be deposited into your “family account” and your elementary, mid-
dle or high school student will draw from that one account.  During registration, if 
you have children in both the elementary and middle/high school buildings, you can 
visit any building secretary to deposit lunch money into your account.  If you have a 
child in only one building, only visit that building’s secretary to deposit lunch money. 
 
Students have to maintain a positive balance in the ir lunch accounts.    If you 
have a question as to the status of your child’s lunch account, please check the bal-
ance on-line through your parent access on the school website, or call the school 
office and we will be glad to help you.  Keep in mind that your child may purchase 
extras (ala carte items) at breakfast or lunch at the middle or high school. 
 
Menus will be available at registration. 

"COMMITTED TO EXCELLENCE" 

REGISTRATION DAY—AUGUST 2nd 

The first day of school 

will be Thursday,  

August 16th with  

regular dismissal 

times! 

Special points of 

interest: 

� Pay registration fees. 

� Deposit money in 
student lunch accounts. 

� Purchase activity tick-
ets and yearbooks. 

� Pick up class sched-
ules, update student 
health information and 
update bus information. 

� Remember to check 
our website.  Use the 
parent access link to 
check grades, atten-
dance, lunch balances 
and Pay-Schools Ac-
count. 
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SUMMER IS QUICKLY MELTING AWAY! 

As the days continue to swelter and the month of August nears, the start of fall practices and the first day of 
school will soon follow.  I hope that everyone is having a fantastic summer and finding a way to keep cool.  It 
has been a flurry of activity and fun this summer.  Congratulations to our softball coaches and players for win-
ning our first Softball State Championship!  In addition, our baseball coaches and players had a very successful 
season, too, and participated in the State Baseball Tournament.  It has been a great time cheering on our Trey-
nor coaches and athletes this summer… thanks to each of you for the excitement you brought to Treynor this 
summer. 

The summer months have been extremely busy here at the school as we prepare for the upcoming 
school year and a couple of big projects coming to Treynor Community Schools.  As most have heard, the Trey-
nor Board of Education announced this summer that we will be constructing a new athletic complex starting this 
fall and will also be spending this year developing implementation plans in order to start offering high school 
soccer in the spring of 2014.  

A few of our many summer tasks include the hiring of new staff, ordering and inventorying new materi-
als, coordinating renovation projects and cleaning / maintaining our facilities.  This summer has also been busy 
transitioning new staff into the district.  I’m very excited about the new staff that has been hired for the 2012-13 
school year.  When you arrive in August, please seek out our new staff members and welcome them to Treynor. 

• Tim Navara   9-12 Principal / Activities Director 

• Karli North   Business Manager / Board Secretary 

• Adam Gentry  7-12 Physical Ed. / Strength & Conditioning Coordinator 

• Erin Coughlin  9-12 English Teacher 

• Kara Huisman  Third Grade Teacher / Asst. HS Volleyball  

• Julianna Hrasky  Talented & Gifted Instructor 

• Danette Blackledge  High School Secretary 

• Bill Thornburg  Elementary Custodian 

• Stephanie Behrens  Food Service 

• Kayleen Smith  Food Service 

• Patty Maguire  Food Service   
 

In addition to our new staff, the following current staff members will be assuming additional roles in the 
coming year: 

• Shelly Bailey & Nicole Reed  HS/MS Cheerleading 

• Tony Janssen   HS Assistant Football 

• Thad Nelson    Head Golf Coach 
 

Our custodial staff and summer helpers have been working hard to get both buildings looking great and 
ready to welcome back the students and staff.  Please thank them for their hard work the next time you cross 
paths.  In addition, to keeping our facilities looking exceptional, the board of education approved a few renova-
tion projects which have occurred this summer.  The second phase of a roof project was completed at the ele-
mentary facility as the roofing over the two pods was replaced.  In addition, the elementary cafeteria was reno-
vated with new paint, lights and a new floor.  As part of our efforts to improve energy efficiencies, new high effi-
cient lighting was used on this project and also to replace lights in the high school locker rooms.  Sensors have 
also been installed in these spaces to automatically turn off the lights when the areas are not in use for more 
than 15 minutes.  Finally, the carpeting in the MS/HS library was replaced.   

You only have about 22 days of summer vacation left.  Students, enjoy your last few weeks.  Parents, 
you will be able to breathe a sigh of relief soon. ☺  As always, THANK YOU for your continued support of the 
Treynor Community Schools. 

 

Mr. Elwood 



INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PICTURES 

Please note that individual school pictures will be taken on Friday, August 17 by Bob Pyles Stu-
dio.  Envelopes will be sent home with each student . 

Money will not be collected at registration. 
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Human growth and development instruction is a controversial area and will not be undertaken until a par-
ent/guardian is notified.  Parents should feel free to contact any teacher regarding questions they may have 

HUMAN GROWTH AND DEVELOPMENT 

ELEMENTARY “MEET YOUR TEACHER” 

On Tuesday, August 14, please plan to stop by the elementary school to meet your 
teacher and classmates for the 2012-2013 school year.  Teachers will be in their 
classrooms from 4:00—6:00 p.m. on this day.  Feel free to stop by whenever you can.  
Students can drop off their school supplies and get their desks set up for the first day of 
school. 

HOMELESS CHILDREN 

Anyone knowing of any child in the community who is homeless, please notify the school.  All children are 
welcome to attend.  A homeless child or youth is defined as a child or youth from the age of 3 through 21 
years who lacks a fixed, regular and adequate nighttime residence and includes the following: 
 
1. A child or youth who is sharing the housing of other persons due to a loss of housing, economic 

hardship, or a similar reason; is living in a motel, hotel, trailer park or camping grounds due to the lack of 
alternative adequate accommodations; is living in an emergency or transitional shelter; is abandoned in a 
hospital; or is awaiting foster care placement. 

2. A child or youth who has a primary nighttime residence that is a public or private place not designed for 
or ordinarily used as a regular sleeping accommodation for human beings. 

3. A child or youth who is living in a car, park, public space, abandoned building, substandard housing, bus 
or train station, or similar setting; or 

4. A migratory child or youth who qualifies as homeless because the child or youth is living in 
circumstances described in paragraphs “1” through “3” above. 

SIXTH GRADE ORIENTATION 
 

All students entering sixth grade and their parents are encouraged to attend a sixth 
grade orientation meeting at 6:00 p.m. in the high school auditorium on Tuesday, 
August 14th.  Various topics will be discussed that relate to the transition for students 
from fifth to sixth grade.  Please mark this date on your calendar and plan to attend! 
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The Varsity Cheerleaders at Treynor High School will be sponsoring a cheerleading camp for all potential future 
cheerleaders!  The camp will be held in the Middle School West Gym on Thursday, August 9th and Friday, Au-

gust 10th from 9:00 – Noon.  All ages are welcome to come join the fun and learn new cheers.  
The cost is $22.00 if pre-registered by August 2nd , or $25.00 at the door. The cost includes a 
camp T-shirt (pre-registration will assure a size that fits you).  Checks can be made out to the 
Treynor Cheerleaders.   

If you have more than one child who wishes to come to camp, each additional child will cost 
$18 instead of the full price, if pre-registered. 

 

Cheerleading Application Form 
 

Name of Participant _________________________________ 
Grade ________________  Age        
 Address____________________________________________ 
Parent’s name_______________________________________ 
Phone number_______________________________________ 
 
Please check size of T-shirt: 

 _____ Youth Small (6-8) 

 _____ Youth Medium (10-12) 

 _____ Youth Large (14-16) 

 _____ Adult Small 

 _____ Adult Medium 

 _____ Adult Large 

 
I hereby release Coaches Shelly Bailey & Nicole Reed, Treynor Community School, and all of their em-
ployees from all claims on account of any injuries which may be sustained by my child while attending 
camp.  I also certify that my child is medically fit to participate in this camp. 

 

____________________________________________        
Parent/Guardian Signature        Date 

LITTLE CHEER CAMP 

ATHLETIC SEASON TICKETS 

Activity tickets will be on sale at registration for 21 home contests in football, volley-
ball, basketball and wrestling.  These fall/winter passes will not include admission to 
any tournaments or playoff games. 
 
  Adult Season Ticket  $60 
  Student Season Ticket  $35 
 
The season ticket cost represents a 40% savings over regular admission prices at the 
gate!  



All medication (prescription and non-prescription) must be dispensed through the health office 
at all grade levels.  Medicines must be contained in the original bottle or box.  No student is 
allowed to carry any kind of medication with them during the day.  Tylenol is kept on hand in 
the health office and can be dispensed by trained personnel with parents’ permission.  Par-
ents may sign permission forms at registration.  The forms are also found on our website un-
der the Parent link.   

MEDICATION POLICY 
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NEWSLETTERS—POSTAL MAIL OR ELECTRONIC? 

If you would rather have your monthly school newsletter come by regular mail instead of email, please notify the 
Superintendent’s Office at 487-3414 or email smaguire@treynorcardinals.org.  Your mailing address will be veri-
fied and your name will be added to the list currently receiving newsletters by regular mail.  You can also indi-
cate your preference when you register your child for school.  Every family should receive a monthly newsletter. 

DRESS CODE 

Details of the student dress requirements will be in the handbook/assignment book given to students on the first 
day of school.  Tops with spaghetti straps and tops that are too short to keep midriffs covered at all times will not 
be allowed. 
 

 

FORMS AVAILABLE ONLINE 

On the school’s website, www.treynor.k12.ia.us, under the Parent Link, is a section titled “Registration Informa-
tion”.  Within this section are forms required for new and returning students.  You can open these forms in Acro-
bat Reader, print them, fill them out and bring them to registration.  Forms available on the web which are re-
quired for new students only are Student Information and the CardinalNet AUP Authorization.  Athletic physical 
examination and insurance waiver forms are also available and required yearly for all 7-12th grade students 
involved in athletics. 

STUDENT INSURANCE 

Treynor Community School does not purchase accident insurance to cover injuries incurred by 
your child at school or school-sponsored activities.  As a service to parents, the school makes 
accident insurance available through Student Assurance Services.  Football insurance for grades 
9-12 may also be purchased through Student Assurance Services.  Insurance information and 
enrollment forms will be available at registration. 
 
Parents must sign an insurance waiver which states they have adequate insurance or purchase 
accident insurance before students may participate in sports. 



Just a reminder—before any student participates in sports, a physical form must be completed for 
the current school year.  Also, parents must sign an insurance waiver or purchase accident insur-
ance before students may participate in sports. 
 
Physical forms and insurance waiver forms are available in the school office or on our web site.  
Also, information from Student Assurance Services will be available at registration if anyone is 
interested in purchasing accident insurance.  

 
Again, these forms are required before students in grades 7-12 can participate in practice or competition. 
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SPORTS PHYSICALS 
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LUNCH ACCOUNT PAYMENTS ONLINE 

Parents can access PaySchools through the school web site and pay for school lunches, either by e-check or 
Mastercard, Visa or Discover cards.  The parent will immediately receive an e-mail receipt confirming their pur-
chase.  PaySchools does not save or store bank or credit card information to ensure privacy and security for 
users. 
 
PaySchools offers parents the ease of being able to make payments 24 hours a day/7 days a 
week, the security of knowing the school has received payments, the protection of sensitive 
account information (credit card and bank account numbers are not stored in the database), 
and the convenience of having records of purchases and payments available online. 
 
Visit the district’s web site at www.treynorschools.org and go to the Parent page. 

ORDER YEARBOOKS AT REGISTRATION 

New this year….Middle School Yearbook! 
 
The yearbook staff will be at registration on Thursday, August 2nd, to take 
your orders for the 2012-13 yearbooks.  New for this year is a yearbook 
just for middle school!  The middle school yearbook will be a soft-cover, full
-color book that will focus only on middle school students and activities.  
Cost is $15.00.  We will continue to offer a K-5 elementary yearbook and a 
high school (9-12) yearbook.  The elementary yearbook is a soft-cover, full-
color yearbook that covers grades kindergarten through 5th grade for 
$15.00.  The high school yearbook is a hard-cover, full-color that includes 
9th through 12th grades.  If you order before October 1st, the cost is 

$55.00—a savings of $5.00.  Orders can also be placed online at jostensyearbooks.com. 
 
The Treynor yearbook will cover the highlights of 2012-13 with hundreds of photos and stories about 
academic accomplishments, club activities, school sports, special events and class histories.  A yearbook is 
always special because it captures the life and times of the school, the class and the achievements of the 
students. 
 
The yearbook staff is under the direction of Advisor Jennifer Anderson.  The high school yearbook editor is 
Emily Mejstrik, Junior.  The middle school yearbook co-editors are Emily Sutherland and Rachel Mejstrik, 
both 8th graders. 



Treynor will operate seven regular bus routes.  In addition, there will be one/two special 
education routes for students who are attending programs in their assigned schools.   

Starting time will be 8:30 a.m. for both elementary and secondary students.  School will 
dismiss at 3:24 p.m. at the Jr./Sr. High Building and 3:27 p.m. at the Elementary Building. 

The telephone number at the bus garage is 487-3292.  If children are not going to ride on a 
given day, please inform a neighbor preceding the pick up or call the bus garage by 7:00 
a.m.  The cooperation received in the past relative to safety, scheduling, promptness and 

the overall general consideration shown for our concerns and policies has always been very much appreciated. 

Page 7 

POST-SECONDARY ENROLLMENT 

Post-secondary enrollment is when a senior student wishes to take a college course which is not offered by the 
local district.  The district pays up to $250 for each course after its completion.  The student must provide his/
her own transportation. 

ASBESTOS PLAN 

An asbestos plan is located in each school office at the junior/senior high and elementary buildings.  This plan 
indicates where there are areas of asbestos and how they are inspected each year.  Fortunately, the Treynor 
School has no friable asbestos, which is a danger to students.  If there are any questions, please contact the 
superintendent at 487-3414. 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 

Parents/guardians considering the use of the open enrollment option to enroll their child/children in another 
public school district in the State of Iowa should be aware of the following dates: 

March 1, 2013:  the last date for regular open enrollment requests for the 2013-2014 school year, except for 
“good cause” reasons or kindergarten applications.  Good cause generally means a change in residence of the 
pupil, a change in district’s status such as whole grade sharing or reorganization, or the loss of accreditation or 
the closing of a non-public school of attendance.  Open enrollment can still take place if “good cause” is 
shown. 

Kindergarten applications must be filed on or before September 1 of the school year in which open enrollment 
is requested.  (September 1, 2012 for the 2012-2013 school year.) 

For further details, contact the school superintendent’s office at 487-3414. 

TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM 

ANNUAL HEARING TESTS SCHEDULED 

The Green Hills Area Education Agency will conduct hearing screenings at Treynor Elementary and Middle/
High School in September.  All kindergarten through third grade and eighth grade students will be tested.  Dur-
ing the annual hearing tests, home-schooled students may have their hearing screened by contacting the 
school.  If you do not wish your child to participate, please contact the school. 

Newsletter 
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If you feel that the school can be of service to you at any time, please call, email or visit one of our offices. 

 712-487-3414  Superintendent’s Office  
     Kevin Elwood, Superintendent 
     Karli North, School Board Secretary 
     Susan Maguire, Superintendent’s Secretary 
 712-487-3332  Fax Number for High School, Athletic Director and Superintendent’s Office 
 
 712-487-3804  High School Office  
     Tim Navara, Principal/Athletic Director 
     Danette Blackledge, High School Secretary 
     Jnelle Keysor, Head Cook 
      
 712-487-3181  Middle School Office  
     Jenny Berens, Principal 
     Darla Bryant, Middle School Secretary 
     Marcia Lippert, School Nurse 
 712-487-3567  Fax Number for Middle School and Guidance Office  
 
 712-487-3181  Guidance Office  
     Steve Irvin, Guidance Counselor 
 
 712-487-3422  Elementary School Office  
     Tim Larsen, Principal 
     Natalie Suden, Principal’s Secretary 
     Marcia Lippert, School Nurse 
 712-487-3625  Fax Number for Elementary School 
 
 712-487-3292  Bus Garage  
     Dave Danker, Transportation Director 
 
E-Mail Addresses:  to e-mail a school employee, type their first initial and last name @treynorcardinals.org. 
    (Example:  smaguire@treynorcardinals.org) 
 

FYI—STAFF AND OFFICE PHONE NUMBERS 
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Visit  our school website at www.treynorschools.org  

Unlike other personal data in a student’s records, a school may disclose “directory information” without first 
obtaining permission.  “Directory information” includes the student’s name, address, telephone listing, date 
and place of birth, grade level, participation in school activities-including athletics, weight and height of mem-
bers of athletic teams, dates of attendance, awards received and the most previous educational agency or 
institution attended by the student.  Any parent/guardian who does not want the informati on listed 
above released is asked to contact either principal ’s office and leave word to this effect.  Otherwise , 
the information will be released to colleges, busin esses, etc. 

The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (Section 9528) requires that high schools provide military recruiters 
access to student’s names, addresses and telephone numbers.  Parents or students may request that this 
information not be provided without written parental/guardian consent.  If you wish to have your high school 
student’s information withheld from military recruiters, please contact the high school principal. 

DIRECTORY INFORMATION DISCLOSURE 

Newsletter 



The Treynor Community School does not discriminate in its’ policies or programs on the basis 
of race, color, creed, religion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, marital status, or ancestry.  
Inquiries concerning possible discrimination are to be directed at Tim Navara at the high 
school (487-3804), Jenny Berens at the middle school (487-3181) or Tim Larsen at the ele-
mentary building (487-3422), or the Office for Civil Rights,  U.S. Department of Education, Citi-
group Center, 500 W. Madison St., Suite 1475, Chicago, IL  60661, 312-730-1560. 

Page 11 Newsletter 

PROTECTION OF PUPIL RIGHTS 

The Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment (PPRA) requires Treynor Community School to notify you and 
obtain consent or allow you to opt your child out of participating in certain school activities.  These activities 
include a student survey, analysis, or evaluation that concerns one or more of the following eight areas 
(“protected information surveys”): 

 1. Political affiliations or beliefs of the student or student’s parents; 
 2. Mental or psychological problems of the student or student's family; 
 3. Sex behavior or attitudes; 
 4. Illegal, anti-social, self-incriminating, or demeaning behavior; 
 5. Critical appraisals of others with whom respondents have close family relationships; 
 6. Legally recognized privileged relationships, such as with lawyers, doctors, or ministers; 
 7. Religious practices, affiliations, or beliefs of the student or parents; or 
 8. Income, other than as required by law to determine program eligibility. 
 

This requirement also applies to the collection, disclosure or use of student information for marketing pur-
poses (“marketing surveys”), and certain physical exams and screenings. 

Treynor Community School District will provide parents, within a reasonable period of time prior to the ad-
ministration of any surveys or activities, notification of the surveys and activities and be provided an opportu-
nity to opt their child out, as well as an opportunity to review the surveys.  (Please note that this notice and 
consent/opt-out transfers from parents to any student who is 18 years old or an emancipated minor under 
State law.) 

ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF PARENTS’ RIGHTS 

At Treynor Community School, parents have an opportunity to challenge the contents of their child’s school 
records to ensure that the records are not inaccurate, misleading or otherwise in violation of the privacy or 
other rights of the student, and to provide an opportunity for the correction or deletion of such inaccurate, 
misleading or otherwise inappropriate data contained herein.  A parent wishing to challenge the contents of a 
child’s school records shall make written application to the building principal for a hearing. 

NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 
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SunSunSunSun    MonMonMonMon    TueTueTueTue    WedWedWedWed    ThuThuThuThu    FriFriFriFri    SatSatSatSat    

 
 

30 
Youth Football 
Camp  Grades 
3-6 

8:00-10:00 a.m. 

7-12 Football  
Camp 6:00—
8:00 p.m. 

31 
 

1 
 

2 
 

Registration 
Day 

HS Commons 

8:00—1:00 and 

4:00—7:00 

3 
 

 

4  
 

 

5 
 

6  

 

7  8 
 

9 
Little Cheer 
Camp 9:00—
12:00 in West 
Gym 

10 
Little Cheer 
Camp 9:00—
12:00 in West 
Gym 

11   

12 
 

13 
 

14 Teacher 
     Inservice  

Elementary 
“Meet Your 
Teacher” Night 
4:00—6:00 

6th Gr.  Orien-
tation 6:00 in 
Auditorium 

15  
Teacher  

Inservice 

16  
First Day 

Of 

School 

17  

Individual 
School Pictures 

 

Red/White 
Scrimmage 

7:00 p.m. 

18 
 

19 
 

20  
 

21 
  

22   
 

23  
  

24  
Varsity  

Football @ 
Underwood 
7:00 

25  
Cross Country 
@ Glenwood 
9:00 a.m. 

Volleyball  @ 
Harlan 9:00 a.m. 

26  
 

 

27  
JV Football @ 
Underwood 
6:00 p.m. 

28 
 

29 30 31 
Varsity  

Football  

Red Oak Here 
7:00 p.m. 
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1  
 

2 
 

3 

NO SCHOOL 

LABOR DAY 

 

 

4  
Cross Country 
Here 5:00 

 

JV Football 
Nodaway Val-
ley Here 6:00 

5 6  
JH FB Audu-
bon Here 4:15 

JH VB Red 
Oak Here 4:15 

JV/Var VB @ 
A.L. 4:45/5:00 

7 
Varsity Football 
@ West Central 
Valley (Stuart) 
7:00 

8 
Cross Country 
@ Lewis Cen-
tral 9:00 
Volleyball @ 
Atlantic 9:00 

9 
 

10 
JV Football @ 
Audubon 6:00 

9th Volleyball @ 
ISD 6:00 

11 
JH FB @ Tri-
Center 4:15 

JH VB Griswold 
Here 4:15 

CC @ AHST 
5:00; 9th, JV, Var 
VB Griswold 
Here 6:00/7:30  

12 
Teacher In-
service—
Early Dis-
missal @ 1:00 

13  
JH VB @ Mo 
Valley 4:15 

Cross Country @ 
Corning 5:00 

9th/JV/Var VB 
@ Mo Valley 
6:00/7:30 

14  
Varsity Football 
Tri-Center Here 
7:00 
HOMECOM-
ING 

15 
Volleyball @ Red 

Oak 9:00 

16 
 

17  
JV Football 
AHST Here 
6:00 

18  
JH FB Mo Valley 
Here 4:15 

JH VB T-C Here 
4:15 

9th/JV/Var VB 
Tri-Center Here 
6:00/7:30 

19   
Progress Re-
ports Sent 
Home 

20  
JH VB @ 
AHST 4:15 

9th FB Tri-
Center Here 
6:00; 9th/JV/V 

VB @ AHST 
6:00/7:30 

21  
Varsity Football 
@ Shenandoah 
7:00 p.m. 

22  
Volleyball @ 
Harlan 9:00 

Cross Country 
@ Harlan 9:30 

23  
 

 

24  
JV Football 
Mo Valley 
Here 6:00 

25 JH FB 

Griswold Here 
4:15; JH VB 
Underwood 
Here 4:15 

9th/JV/Var VB 
Underwood 
Here  6:00/7:30 

26 
 

27 JH VB @ 

Audubon 4:15 

9th FB @ Under-
wood 6:00 

9th/JV/Var VB 
@ Audubon 
6:00/7:30   

28 
Varsity Foot-
ball @ St. Al-
bert 7:00  

29 
JV Volleyball @ 
Audubon 9:00 

 

September 2012 
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Treynor Community School does not 
discriminate in its’ policies or programs 
on the basis of race, color, creed, relig-
ion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, 
marital status or ancestry.   Treynor 
Schools supports Affirmative Action and 
Equal Opportunity Employment. 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynor.k12.ia.us 

Treynor Community 

School 

POSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMER    

CONSIDER JOINING A SERVICE CLUB—JOOI 

Students in grades 9 through 12 are invited to join the Junior Optimist Octagon Club (JOOI) when registering this 
fall.  The club is sponsored by the Treynor Optimist Club.  The officers for the coming year are:  Preston Vorth-
mann, President; Paige Volkens, Vice-President; Kyleigh Smart, Secretary; and Dane Livengood, Treasurer.  
The club meets at 7:45 a.m. on Thursday mornings at the high school. 

Club activities last year were:  helping with Con-Agra ice skating, “Souper Bowl” food collection, painting parking 
lot stripes, serving food at MOHMS soup kitchen, baking cookies for the troops, clothing drive, assisting at Micah 
House, sponsoring the can kennel one month, distributing dictionaries for third grade students, donations for dis-
asters, assisting senior Optimist Club with their spaghetti supper, financially helping with the elementary and high 
school Book Clubs, supporting new books for the libraries, ushering and providing scholarships for senior mem-
bers.   

Dues are $10 a year.  Steve Irvin and Gary Funkhouser are co-sponsors. 

BAGS FOR LAPTOPS 

Beginning this school year, students have the option to purchase and use their own laptop case.  
These need to be a well-padded bag or case, and doesn’t need to be approved by our technol-
ogy coordinator.  All students must have a laptop bag or case.  If your student chooses not to 
purchase their own individual bag, then the school will issue your student a bag from our exist-
ing inventory.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office or see Shelly Bai-
ley at registration. 


